Dear Sirs

I strongly oppose the following:-

- 1) Building on Crews Hill and the loss of the nurseries, which are a very important part of Enfield and used extensively not only by Enfield residents but also by people from other areas.
- 2) The use of the Church Street recreation ground as a crematorium. Enfield already has two crematoria and these should be sufficient. The recreation ground should remain in use for local people to exercise. In addition the location is not suitable. Mourners would have to negotiate the A10/A406 roundabout on exit and many non-local people avoid this at all times